
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between

Stockton Unified School District
And

United Stockton Administrators

2020 21 Reopening of Schools Related to COVID 19

April 22, 2021

The United Stockton Administrators (USA) proposes the following economic terms for a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Stockton Unified School District (SUSD) for the
remainder of the 2020 2021 school year.

1. Each USA bargaining unit employee shall receive an off salary schedule lump sum payment

equal to 3% of their annual base salary. Payment shall be made to USA bargaining unit

employees no later than June 30, 2021.

2. USA bargaining unit employees who voluntarily and physically report to work on site a full

professional day on April 24, 2021 shall be paid their individual administrator full daily

rate.

All existing terms and provisions of the 2019 2022 collective bargaining agreement between the

USA and SUSD that are not modified by this MOU shall remain in full force and effect.

Date: __________

For Stockton Unified School District: For United Stockton Administrators:

_________________________________ _____________________________
John Ramirez Jr., Interim Superintendent Gina Hall, USA President

_________________________________ _____________________________
Claudia Moreno, Director of Labor Relations Tim Talbot, Legal Representative 
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